
From : Peter Dube [mailto : info@email.actionnetwork.org]
Sent: Monday, October 22, 2018 7:22 PM
To: PUC:
Subject: Comment on the Granite Bridge Pipeline

Utilities Commission,

Dear Public Utilities Commissioners,

I want to urge you to deny any permits to Liberty Utilities for the

construction of the Granite Bridge pipeline and tank.

We simply don’t need Granite Bridge. A report published in 201 7 by the

University of New Hampshire stated: “no immediate need for New

Hampshire to expand natural gas pipeline infrastructure.”

Please stop this unnecessary and dangerious project from being built.

Peter Dube

prdube5@cimail.com

4 Tamarack lane

Raymond, New Hampshire 03077


